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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ... 

Re: Docket No. 20190121-WS - In re: Application for limited proceeding rate increase in 
Polk County, by CHC VII, Ltd. 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

We have reviewed the mimmum filing requirements (MFRs) submitted on May 13, 2019, on 
behalf of CHC VII, Ltd. (utility). After reviewing this information, we find the MFRs to be 
deficient. Pursuant to Rule 25-30.445(3), F.A.C., the applicant should provide a filing fee as 
required by Rule 25-30.020(g), F.A.C. Rule 25-30.020(g)(6), F.A.C., requires a utility with the 
existing capacity to serve in excess of 4,000 ERCs to remit a fee of $2,250. The Utility paid a 
filing fee of $1,000 at the time that its application was filed; therefore, the utility should remit the 
remaining balance of $1,250. 

Your petition will not be deemed filed until the deficiency identified in this letter has been 
corrected. The correction should be submitted no later than July 25, 2019, to the following 
address: 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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Should you have any questions concerning the information in this letter, please feel free to 
contact Marissa Ramos at (850) 413-6473 for technical questions. 

Sincerely, 

Judy Harlow 
Director of Economics 

MR 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket Number 20190121-WS) 




